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Memorandum 
 
 To:  Wesleyan faculty 
 From:  Antonio González 
 Re: Exchange - Wesleyan-Social Sciences in China Press 
 Date:  March 10, 2016 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We are writing to solicit applications from Wesleyan faculty interested in spending time between 
June 15, 2016 and June 30, 2017 in Beijing, China, under the auspices of an exchange accord 
with the Social Sciences in China Press.  Although the purpose and length of stay are flexible, 
applications will be judged on the merits of their rationale.  Those interested should send a letter 
by April 15 communicating your desire to be considered and explaining how this experience will 
contribute to your professional development.  Please send your letter to 
studyabroad@wesleyan.edu and include SSCP exchange in the subject heading. 
 
Our contacts at the SSCP in Beijing will provide logistical support for the Wesleyan professor 
chosen for this exchange. They will assist in the procurement of a visa, finding housing, and 
provide a shared or single office with computer and phone line.  They will also enable fellows to 
access the Chinese Academy of Social Sciences library and other resources and to participate in 
CASS academic activities.  Since the award is unfunded, applicants may want to investigate 
potential opportunities for financial support from other sources, including Academic Affairs and 
the Center for Global Studies. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Antonio 


